To whom it may concern,

RE: 2016/4427/P - 11 Hampstead High Street NW3 1PX Former case officer Amy Grace Douglas

I would be grateful if you could forward this email to the new Case Officer on this project.

We represent Mr Moran, the owner of Old Bank House, 14 Hampstead High Street. We have been in discussions and had a meeting with Mr Greene, owner of 11 Hampstead High Street, we met on site on 19th September regarding the above planning application. Our client opposes the proposed rear balconies as he feels they would amongst other things inhibit on his privacy by overlooking his property and also create additional noise adjacent to his currently secluded garden.

Mr Greene and his architect Will Moses at CMS+Architects have, since our discussions and meeting, assured us that they will be amending their drawings and remove the rear balconies, but we understand that these have not yet been issued to you.

We would be grateful if you could advise us if this is the case or if you have already received revised drawings, understandably our client is very anxious about this sensitive issue that will affect his property directly.

We look forward to hearing from you with regard to this matter,

kind regards

Drusilla Davies For Sacks Maguire Architects

drusilla@sacksmaguire.com